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27th March 2025 
                                                                                                                                               

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

We've had a fun-filled week at school with lots of exciting activities and achievements to celebrate! A 
highlight was our special Science Day, which sparked curiosity and creativity across all year groups. Year 1 
had a fantastic time on their airport trip, exploring and learning all about travel. Meanwhile, Year 6 
impressed us with their focus and determination during their Mock SATs—well done to each of them! This 
morning, Year 5 wowed us with their brilliant Eid assembly—what a performance! They're also looking 
forward to their trip to Jorvik in York tomorrow. Year 1 have their Men Behaving Dadly event tomorrow, 
which they are all looking forward to. It's hard to believe, but next week is our final one before the Easter 
break! 
 

Science Day Sparks Curiosity!  

As part of our British Science Week celebrations, we had an exciting Science Day on Tuesday! The 
children were thrilled to watch and take part in fascinating experiments involving bubbles, bangs, balloons, 
germ mutation, and fire. The children’s curiosity and enthusiasm was evident as they explored different 
scientific concepts through hands-on activities. One of the highlights of the day was the challenge of 
passing bubbles between each other without them popping—a tricky but fun experiment that kept everyone 
engaged! It was wonderful to see their excitement and curiosity grow as they experimented with the 
resources. A fantastic day of discovery—well done to all our young scientists! Let’s continue to spark a love 

for science and keep having lots of Sciency fun! 🔥🧪  

A huge thank you to our amazing PTA, who funded our special day. 
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Dr Bike Visit – Free Bike Maintenance 

We’re excited to welcome the Dr Bike to school on Tuesday 1st April! They’ll be offering free bike 
maintenance throughout the day. 
If your child would like their bike checked or fixed, please ensure their bike is brought to school on the 
morning of Tuesday 1st April and left in the top MUGA (the fenced play area) at the start of the 
day. With the help of our Year 5 pupils, Dr Bike will try to fix as many bikes as possible- up to 45 during 
the day. 
Bikes will be ready for collection at the end of the school day. 
🚲  A quick reminder: For everyone’s safety, bikes and scooters must not be ridden on school 
grounds. 
 
              Easter Raffle               
he 
We’re excited to announce that the Huddersfield Lions have once again generously donated an Easter 
hamper for our School Council to raffle! 
      Tickets: 50p each 
                On Sale: From Monday 31st March in all classrooms 
       Draw Date: Friday 4th April 
Don’t miss your chance to win a lovely Easter treat while supporting our School Council! 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank You! 

A big thank you to everyone who donated money for our Non-Uniform Day on Friday in support of Comic 
Relief's Red Nose Day. 
We’re thrilled to announce that, thanks to your generosity, we raised a total of: 
£515.55. 
Your contributions will go a long way in helping those in need. Well done, everyone! 
 

PTA Family Easter Egg Bingo & Non-Uniform Day 

A huge thank you to everyone for donating Easter Eggs today, for the PTA Easter Egg Bingo on Tuesday 
1st April. Reservations for tickets for the event have now closed. 
Remember there are two sessions, so please make sure you arrive for the session you have booked onto. 

        Session 1: 5:00 PM – 6:00 PM 

        Session 2: 6:30 PM – 7:30 PM 
Important Details: 

   Children must be accompanied by an adult throughout the event. 



 
 

   Bingo tickets will be available for purchase on the night. 

   Enjoy refreshments, fun activities, and our popular Easter Egg Tombola! 
 

Invitation to Year 3 Egyptian & Year 1 Easter Assemblies 

We are delighted to invite parents and carers to join us for our upcoming assemblies: 
¶ Year 3 Friday 25th April  
¶ Year 1 Easter Assembly – Friday, 4th April 
Both assemblies will take place at 9:10 am in the school hall. Please enter through the hall door at 8:55 
am, after the children have come into school. 
In support of the Huddersfield Town Foundation food bin, we are collecting donations for the 
Welcome Centre. If you are attending an assembly, we kindly ask you to bring along a food donation to 
contribute. 
 

PTA Summer Fair – Get Involved!  

After the fantastic success of last year’s event, our PTA is excited to host their 
second Summer Fair—but they need your help! 
Would you like to have a stall, volunteer on the day, or help with Match 
Funding? Any support would be greatly appreciated. 
If you would like to have a stall, please complete the following application form: 
https://forms.office.com/r/utsj9DWTX3 
Get in touch: moorlands.primary.pta@outlook.com 
Let’s make this year’s fair even bigger and better! 
 

Shout Outs 

Congratulations to Toby in 2J who last week received a certificate 
from Elland Library for completing a challenge bag. Toby collected a 
challenge bag all about the moon – he had lots of activities and tasks 
to achieve. His favourite mission was tracking the moon and writing 
all its different names. Well done Toby! 
Genevieve and Saoirse’s class teachers in 3CM are very proud of their 
recent achievements in dance competitions. The girls have been 
awarded medals in both solo and group dances, ranging 
from 4th to 2nd place! Genevive also achieved a distinction in her 
exam. Keep dancing girls! 
Well done to Levi in SS who has completed his Ducklings Level 3 
swimming badge!  
A big well done to Lois in 3S who took the initiative to clean up her 
local area and collected 2 bags of rubbish! We are sure her 
neighbours appreciate her hard work.  
Arthur in 6T went to Coventry to compete in the National Primary 
and Year 7 Cross Country Finals and finished in the top 50 of over 
200 participants. Well done Arthur, what an incredible achievement! 

https://forms.office.com/r/utsj9DWTX3


 
 

A huge well done to our Year 6 'Bee' Netball Team, who took part in the Pennine Sports Partnership 
qualifier last week. Our brilliant players worked together as a team, with lots of successes including a win 
and a draw! Shout out to Isla, who was our Player of the Match! Well done to Reinwood Juniors too, who 
qualified for the next round. 
 

Behaving the Moorlands Way and Learner of the Week Awards 

Each week, two special certificates are awarded in every class: Behaving the Moorlands Way and Learner 
of the Week. These awards are given to students who consistently demonstrate excellent behaviour and a 
fantastic attitude towards learning, always doing their best. We are thrilled to announce the recipients of 
this week's awards. As a reward, they will enjoy a non-uniform day on Friday. 

 

Moorlands Star Writer of the Week 

Zach in 4W has been chosen as our 'Star Writer' this week. He has produced 
a fantastic narrative depicting his version of the escape Mr Willy Wonka 
makes from Oompa-Loompa Land with the Oompa- Loompas. Zach has 
worked hard to include speech and dialogue throughout his piece and used 
inverted commas and correct punctuation to show the reader when a 
character is speaking. He even remembered to use a new line to show a new 
speaker, making his dialogue clear and easy to follow. What a brilliant piece 
of writing, worthy of a SHOUT OUT! Well done, Zach. 
All work chosen for Moorlands Star Writer of the Week will be shared on the 
school website and can be found under the ‘Curriculum’ tab on the website’s 
main page. From there, select the ‘Writing’ tab and then finally the 
‘Moorlands Star Writer of the Week’ tab. 

Be sure to keep checking our newsletter and website to see who will be the next Moorlands Star Writer! 
Work chosen for Moorlands Star Writer of the Week will be shared on our school website under the 
‘Curriculum’ tab. Be sure to check regularly to celebrate the incredible writing happening across our school! 
Who will be the next Moorlands Star Writer? Keep an eye on our newsletter and website to find out! 

Class Award winner Class Award winner Class Award winner 

 Behaving 
the 

Moorlands 
Way 

Learner 
of the 
week 

 Behaving 
the 

Moorlands 
Way 

Learner 
of the 
week 

 Behaving 
the 

Moorlands 
Way 

Learner 
of the 
week 

DD Amaya Millie 2S Albie Louie 4H Joseph Sienna 

HH Bertie Bruce 2M Joseph Ahmed 5W Rupert Ava 

SS Leo Hugo 3M Aleesa Zahra 5B Maryam Josiah 

1P Will Archie 3CM Riaan Saoirse 5S Amina Esmae 

1K Aubrie Stanley G 3S Daniyal Maisy 6T Ivy Visar 

1SO Lucas Evie R 4S Jared Esme 6C Hayden Noah 

2J Daisy Romaan 4W Edie Zach 6F Lottie Iram 



 
 

Author Visit – Matt Coyne - Friday, 4th April  

We are thrilled to welcome Matt Coyne to our school for a special author visit! Reception, Year 1, and 
Year 2 students will have the exciting opportunity to hear him read from his brand-new book. 

             Book Sale & Signing 
Matt Coyne’s new book will be available for purchase at £8 per copy, and he will be signing books for 
children who wish to have a personalised copy. 

  How to Buy a Signed Book: 
¶ Children must bring the exact amount (£8) in a sealed, named envelope by Thursday, 3rd 

April. 
¶ Teachers to collect the envelopes in advance. 

We can’t wait for this fantastic event!               Happy reading! 
 

Lost Property 

All lost property items from this half-term will be on display in our foyer until Wednesday, 2 April 2025.  
Any unclaimed items will be donated to uniform exchange. 
Please take this opportunity to check if ALL your children’s belongings are clearly named as these items can 
then be easily returned when they are misplaced, including any clothing used for after school clubs. 
 

Dates for Your Diary  

28th March Yr. 5 trip to Jorvik 

28th March Yr. 1- Men behaving Dadly event 

1st April PTA Easter Egg Bingo 5-6pm and 6.30-7.30pm 

1st April Dr Bike visit to school (More information to follow) 

2nd April Yr. 5 Bike Assessment Day (More information to follow) 

3rd/4th April Yr. 5 Bike Ride event (More information to follow) 

4th April Year 1 Easter Assembly for parents/carers - 9.10 am 

4th April Author visit- Matt Coyne, for Reception, Yr. 1 and Yr. 2 

4th April School closes for the Easter holidays 

22nd April  Return to school 

25th April Yr. 3 Parent assembly 9.10am 

29th April Yr. 2 Tropical World 

12th-15th May Yr. 6 SATs week 

19th- 22nd May Yr. 6 Residential to Langdale YHA 

23rd May Break up for half term 

2nd June Return to school 

Keep up to date with all the latest news, events, and celebrations by following us on Instagram 
@MoorlandsHudds and visiting our school website: www.moorlandsprimary.org.uk. 

https://www.instagram.com/MoorlandsHudds
http://www.moorlandsprimary.org.uk/


 
 

We regularly share: 

     Important school announcements 

         Photos and highlights from school events 

              Student achievements and celebrations 

             Key dates and reminders for parents & carers. 

As always, we have an open-door policy—if there's anything you'd like to discuss, please don’t hesitate 
to reach out. We value our school community and are always here to support you! 

 

 
 
  
 
 

 



 
 

 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 
 

 


